
From: Trevor Sullivan
To: Legal Affairs and Community Safety Committee
Cc: Nanango Electorate Office; Inala Electorate Office
Subject: Electoral and Other Legislation Amendment Bill 2015
Date: Friday, 10 April 2015 11:24:21 AM

Dear Sir/Madam

It is alleged that legislation requiring voters to produce ID is to be repealed.

Why would our government oppose transparency and integrity in our voting
system?

Please reconsider this important matter.

Sincerely in Christ's service and "humbly relying on the blessing of Almighty God"

Trevor W Sullivan

 NANANGO  QLD  4615    
)
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